

23rd January 2024

Dear Parents / Carers,

As part of our themed work on plants, we wish to take Darwin class to Great Dixter, in Northiam on Thursday 21st March 2024. The minibuses will leave school at 9.00am on the day and return at approximately 1pm.

The contribution for this visit is £6.50. This can be paid via <u>Schoolmoney.co.uk.</u> or in cash to the office. Without your voluntary contributions we may be unable to offer this trip to the children. If you cannot send in the full amount, please contact Mrs Norman.

As part of the free school meals for EYFS and KS1, we are able to offer packed lunches made by our kitchen for the trip. Please indicate below if you wish for your child to have a packed lunch provided by the kitchen. (NB: your child will just need to bring a rucksack to carry it in).

The children should wear school uniform and will need a packed lunch (no glass bottles please).

If you wish your child to take part, please complete the form attached and return it to school no later than **1st March 2024.** If we do not have your slip by this date we are unable to provide you with the free school packed lunch.

Great Dixter Trip
I consent to my child going to Great Dixter on 21/3/24
Should the need arise, I give permission for my child to receive an anaesthetic.
Signed parent / carer
I enclose £ for the cost of the trip
I have paid on-line at Schoolmoney.co.uk
My child is entitled to free school meals and I would like the kitchen to make a packed lunch for my child.